
Stay connected to NPHS  and CCPS

D E C E M B E R  2 ,  2 0 2 2

Parents and students are reminded that students may only be dropped off and picked up in the
main office parking lot. 
Only staff and student drivers with an official NPHS parking pass may enter the tennis lot. 
No drop offs or pick ups are permitted in tennis or pool lots.
At no time should cars enter the bus lot during arrival and dismissal.
At no time should parents enter the pool lot during arrival or dismissal. 
Both of these lots have a high volume of student foot traffic. Entering the bus and pool lots creates a
potentially dangerous situation. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

It is amazing to realize that we have arrived at the holiday season. I hope that everyone in our North Point
family had a restful and enjoyable time with family and friends over the Thanksgiving break. As the
holiday season unfolds throughout December may all of us appreciate the joy of the holiday season but
remember those in our community for whom the season may be less joyous. Let’s make an extra effort to
be kind to one another, generous with our time, our patience, and our understanding. North Point
students and staff have organized opportunities to give back to our community throughout the holiday
season. Please consider supporting their efforts. 

North Point Spreads Warmth – The North Point Hospitality Club is collecting new or “like new” hats,
gloves, scarves, and socks to donate to community organizations that support those in need throughout
Charles County. 

Food Drive – The North Point AFJROTC is collecting non-perishable food items now through December
19 to donate to community organizations that support those in need throughout Charles County. 

CONGRATULATIONS to the North Point High School varsity football team and coaches. Last Friday
night’s win advanced the team to the State Championship game tonight in Annapolis. Please join us at

7:30 at the Naval Academy to root the team onto victory. Go Eagles! 

 

Safety Reminder 

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

December 7 - Two-hour early dismissal
December 23 - January 2  - Schools closed for
Winter Break

NPHS DATES ATTENDANCE
Absence notes can be emailed to the
Attendance Secretary, Ms. Key, at
pkey@ccboe.com.

https://northpoint.ccboe.com/
http://www.ccboe.com/


December 15 is the deadline to donate hats, gloves, scarves, and socks for the
Spread the Warmth donation drive.  All donations will go to Lifestyles of Maryland

Foundation.  Thank you for your support! 

SENIOR DUES
Senior dues are $130 and need to be paid in full
by January 30, 2023.   Dues can be paid with
cash or check in the main office, or online at
myschoolbucks.com.  Sign in to your account,
click on store, and locate the NPHS Senior Dues
icon.  

Yearbooks can be ordered online at
yearbookordercenter.com - use job number 13469.  
Payments can also be made with cash or check
with the above form.  See Mrs. C. Smith in room
347.  Don't miss out on getting yours - order early
and save $5.   

YEARBOOK ORDERS

Please go to northpointathletics.com 
 for winter sports schedules and
information.

NORTH POINT ATHLETICS

Please click here to sign up to volunteer to
work in the concession stand during the
winter season.  

ATHLETIC BOOSTERS
CONCESSION STAND SIGN UP

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://northpointathletics.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4ca9ac2aa6fcc16-winter


Please RSVP to Ron Scott (rscott@ccboe.com). 
RSVPs will be accepted through Wednesday, December 7.  

 


